- F.No. 12/22/2007-FA(UN)
Government of India
Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & pensions
Department of Personnel & Training

New Delhi, the 1% May, 2009.
To,

1. The Chief Secretaries
All State Government

2. All Secretaries.
Ministries/Departments of Government of India.

Subject:- Appointment of Coaches and Advisors in Afghanistan under
the United Nations Development Programme.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to this Department’s letter of even number
dated 30-3-2009 inviting applications from eligible and willing officers for
the post of Advisor in key Ministries of Afghanistan under the United
Nations Development Programme. It is requested that the nomination of
suitable and willing officers may please be expedited.

3. It is requested that the contents of the letter referred to above
may be given wide publicity. The last date of receipt of applications
stands extended up to 15-5-2009.

Yours faithfully,

o\ mdea
. .
(G.Srinivasan)
Under Secretary to the Government of India

\/% b - NIC 48»&« /k&dwj o el



